
COMMENTS & SUGGESTIONS
Dear Patient,

Are you happy with the service you have received at the Hillswick Medical Practice or could we do better next time?  If you have experienced a problem, are upset or concerned about our Practice, or have a suggestion that might improve the service, we would like to hear about this.

THE FIRST STEP IS TELLING US
We hope that most problems can be sorted our easily and quickly, often at the time they arise and with the person concerned.  If your problem cannot be sorted out in this way and you wish to take it further we would like you to let us know as soon as possible.  This will enable us to establish what has happened more easily.  This should be at the very most within six months of discovering a problem.  Complaints should be addressed to Frances Williamson or Julie Peterson.  Alternatively you may ask for an appointment in order to discuss your concerns.  If you telephone with a problem you will be put in touch with the doctor on call.

In order to make things easier for you we have composed a form.  This is not compulsory but may help you to set our your ideas.  You may wish to put your comments in the suggestion box which is in the waiting room or hand it directly to a member of staff.

THE SECOND STEP - WHAT WE WILL DO
First of all we will let you know within 2 days that we have received your comments.  If you wish to meet someone from the Practice to discuss things this will be arranged as soon as possible.  If a full investigation is required this will be handled by Frances or Julie.  If you are representing someone else we will need their consent to discuss any details to protect patient confidentiality.

THE THIRD STEP - FOLLOWING UP
Once all investigations have been done we will explain to you what we have discovered and what we plan to do about the problem.  This will usually be within 2 weeks of drawing our attention to a problem.  If you are not satisfied we will explain to you how to make a complaint to the Health Board.

Our aims are to:

- find out what has happened

- enable you to discuss this with those concerned if this is what you 

  wish

- apologise when we are at fault

- do something to prevent any other similar problems

ARE YOU FEELING UNSURE?  Don't worry; if you are concerned we would like to know.  No problem is too small for us to consider and even big problems can be clarified.  If you tell us we can do something about it.

If you wish to talk to someone before raising a problem the Health Council can give you independent advice.  Their telephone number is 01595860257 ( Patricia Alderson ) Our complaints procedure does not affect your right to make a formal complaint to the Health Board.  Their telephone number is 01595743000.  The complaints officers for the following departments are:

Primary Care:


Lisa Sutherland

Health Board Offices

Montfield
Lerwick

Health Board( hospital):


Acting Chief executive,

Health Board Offices

Montfield

Lerwick,

